
 

 

 

 

 

BOROUGH OF TINTON FALLS                       R-22-246 

COUNTY OF MONMOUTH 

 

 

RESOLUTION - REFUNDING PROPERTY TAX AND SEWER PAYMENTS 

 

 WHEREAS, the Lienholder, on the following property, has paid the subsequent 2022 property tax and sewer 

charges, with interest, on November 7, 2022 in error 

 

           Name                                Block           Lot     Amount 

 

Trystone Capital Assets, LLC                            124.61           10   $7,181.78 Property Tax 

P.O. Box 1030            291.96 Sewer   

Brick, NJ   08723        $7,473.74 Total  

 

Re: Krantz, Kenneth E & Meredith R 

121 Cheyenne Street             

 Tax Sale Certificate # 3300 

 

and, 

 WHEREAS, said Tax Sale Certificate had already been redeemed on November 4, 2022, and  

 

WHEREAS, payments for property taxes in the amount of $7,181.78 and sewer charges in the amount of $291.96, 

totaling $7,473.74, have been paid in error, as certified by the Borough Tax Collector. 

 

 NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, by the Borough Council of the Borough of Tinton Falls that 

a refund in the amount of $7,473.74 is hereby approved for the aforementioned property. 

 

 I, Carol Hussey, Tax Collector of the Borough of Tinton Falls hereby certify the amount of error in payment to  

be $7,473.74. 

 

 

_________________________________ 

Carol Hussey, Tax Collector 

     _________________________________ 
     Tracy A. Buckley, Council President 

 
 

BOROUGH OF TINTON FALLS COUNCIL 

 

Council Member Moved Second Ayes Nays Absent Abstain 

Mrs. Clay       

Dr. Dobrin          

Mr. Manginelli       

Mr. Nesci       

Ms. Buckley       

CERTIFICATION 

 

 I, Michelle Hutchinson, Borough Clerk of the Borough of Tinton Falls, hereby certify the foregoing to be a true copy 

of a resolution adopted by the Tinton Falls Borough Council at their meeting held December 20, 2022. 

 

 WITNESS, my hand and the seal of the Borough of Tinton Falls this 20th day of December 2022. 

         

 

             

      Michelle Hutchinson 

      Borough Clerk 


